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HVDC Western Link – 05 July 2021 

 

Dear market participant,  

 

The HVDC Western Link tripped on Friday 18th June 2021 and is currently unavailable. 
  
It is expected to return to service at the end of July 2021 OR early August 2021 (TBC).  
  
As soon as we receive further information we will provide another update. 
 

Many thanks,  

ESO Charging  

National Grid Electricity System Operator 

 

How to get in touch: 

BSUoS.queries@nationalgrideso.com  

https://www.nationalgrideso.com/industry-information/charging/balancing-services-use-system-bsuos-charges 

 

HVDC Western Link  


